
All Parents, Guardians & Caregivers 
are invited to attend our first 

School Council Meeting of the 2022-23 school year. 
Please join us and find out more about MCI! 



             Meet our new Principal, Ms. Leigh Thornton. 
             Meet other parents/caregivers.
             Ask questions, make suggestions and have your 
             voice heard! 

Martingrove Collegiate
School Council

Thursday, October 6, 2022
7:00 pm in the MCI Library



School Councils

offer parents/caregivers a variety of ways to share their voices, knowledge,
and expertise
recognize that relationship building is key to breaking down walls and
barriers
strive to identify and eliminate barriers to participation for
parents/caregivers
disrupt practices that contribute to oppression based on race, class,
nationality, abilities, gender, education, or language 

      School Councils work to improve student achievement and enhance the
accountability of the education system to parents and caregivers. They are
legislated and governed by Regulation 612 of the Education Act.

      School Councils work inclusively, recognizing that all parents/caregivers have
an equitable place in our school's community, free from racism, classism, and
other isms, intentional or unintentional. They recognize that participation can
take many forms and work to:

School Councils in high schools provide the opportunity for parents/caregivers to
listen, ask questions, suggest and responsd to events that are taking place in
school.  You don't need to volunteer for a position or take on any responsibility.
Please come along and find out what School Council is all about!

source: https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Community/How-to-get-involved/School-Councils


